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SATURDAY 18th SEPTEMBER 2021
In the marquee next to Kelfield Village Institute
For the people of Kelfield
WE HAVE MISSED YOU! LET’S GET TOGETHER AGAIN AT THIS SPECIAL EVENT

Children’s event 11am to 1pm:  Bring a picnic and enjoy children’s entertainer, 
Magic Mike, and free ice cream.

Main Event 7 to 11.30pm:  Intended to celebrate the end of lockdown, it will 
feature two bands and a hog roast (vegetarian alternatives available). 
Free entry - just pay for your drinks!

Entry for evening event by ticket only.  If you 
would like to a�end, please leave your name and 
address, size of your party, and if you would like 
vegetarian food in the post box at the Village 
Institute. Tickets will be delivered to your home.

We look forward to seeing you all again and hope 
we can all have a wonderful evening together!
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